
Kyle Cummings, Oregon City, OR. Hello I am just kindly asking to consider opposing the 

proposed bill of banning the use of electronic cigarettes in public places. This will mostly hurt 

the new e-cig businesses and shops that will no longer be able to have lounges to socialize and 

use these products. Also businesses and such can already ban them from their establishments if 

they don't want to allow them.These are not cigarettes and although they should only be used by 

adults, should not be considered smoking! Thank you for your valuable time - Kyle 

 


